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Betreff: EURAPS Abstract Submission
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An: npapado@med.duth.gr

Dear Author,

We are pleased to inform you that your abstract entitled "Age-Related Differences for Trans-
Females Undergoing Gender Affirmation Surgery" has been accepted for presentation at the
33rd EURAPS Annual Meeting to be held on May 25-27, 2023 in Stockholm. We kindly ask
you to notify your co-authors as they will not be contacted individually. 

Please note that only abstracts of authors who have registered and paid their registration fee
will be scheduled and included in the final program.
Therefore, please be so kind as to register on the EURAPS website within and not later than
15 January 2023. 
Otherwise, we regret to inform you that your presentation will have to be removed from the
program.

In case you decide to withdraw your abstract, please inform us immediately in order for the
program to be adjusted accordingly.
Should you not be able to attend, please advise the name of an alternative presenting
author to be chosen from the co-authors. 
We ask you to be so kind as to verify all the data related to your abstract (title, spelling), and
advise immediately in case of any errors and or/changes.

GUIDELINES FOR PRESENTATION
Please note that you will receive the preliminary program as soon as possible, where you
can verify the duration of your presentation. We remind you that according to the EURAPS
submission guidelines it is up to the Scientific Program Committee to resize the length of the
presentation, if necessary. The dedicated time of 8 or 12 minutes includes 4 minutes open
discussion for each presentation. Therefore, a duration of 8 minutes includes 4 minutes
presentation and 4 minutes open discussion; 12 minutes duration includes 8 minutes
presentation and 4 minutes open discussion. 
All presentations must be prepared in PowerPoint or Keynote format and given to the Slide
Centre at least one hour prior to the session. The use of personal laptops is not permitted. In
case of any videos embedded within the presentations, authors are requested to bring the
original source files in addition to their presentation. The slides should be prepared in 16:9
format, and EURAPS recommends the use of the International System of Units (SI) as the
official measurement system. 

Please note that conflict of interest slide, to be disclosed as the first slide of the presentation,
must indicate:
1. Past or present, paid or unpaid, directorship/advisory positions, royalties
(payment/stipends/gifts) any relationship (stock holdings both personal and one's partner) or
agreement (KOL) to any industry related to the topic to be presented
2. Affiliations/University and business
3. Travel and accommodation reimbursement to the current meeting and relevant to the
topic to be presented

Please do not hesitate to contact us for any further information.

Looking forward to welcoming you to Stockholm.

Yours sincerely, 

EURAPS Central Office
Eurotraining Srl
euraps@eurotraining.it
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